Derek McCrea July 08 Artist Newsletter

 

This and last month have been a pretty busy month. Ohter than working on my blog alot I have been steadily creating new works of art. Lately I have been spending alot of time on new techniques with watercolor and pen and ink as shown in the June 09 newsletter with the cityscapes of Savannah GA and the nautical themes. This month I actually moved from Florida to Georgia as my hopefully last military move as a Soldier. My plans after Soldier life in 2 years are unclear but art will always be a big part of my life.

 

A summary of this last month. I continued the painting a day project only to stop for the last ten days and focus on my new job, and plan to continue next with a new series of country senes and a few more florals. 

 

"Butterfly" won the first Art Space Cover Contest. This contest was for an artist to be featured on the premier issues cover of a new publication called "Art Space" Mcquire will be giving them out on Friday at a gallery Open House in Watertown, NY, and also at a show I'm in at the Clayton Opera House on Sunday.

 

"Designer Scarves by Marlena" of Orlando Florida has also been a huge help for me both with publishing several of my works on scarves. I am also honored as Marlena invited me to be a part of several magazine issues in the Florida area, with a focus on business women, specifically the Seminole Womans News and maybe the Brevard and also the Orlando Womans News. Thanks Marlena for that invite and honor, possibly for the magazine cover. It is due out this month any day now. Designer Scarves by Marlena has a site at http://www.designerscarvesbymarlena.com 

 

On December 6, 2008 I will be a visual artist at the Creeks Art and Music Festival, Veterans Park, in Jacksonville Florida. The details of that event can be found at www.MySpace.com/FreeArtMusicFest  Thanks Gail for the invite.

 

Jeff Caton, the Art Director for C2F, approached me with an unbelievable proposal. C2F is using one of my works, "The Painted Desert" for an art cover. More details to follow in the next newsletter. C2F is at http://c2f.com/ where they have amazing supplies for artists and colleges to order. C2F, Inc. a premier wholesale distributor of fine art, graphics, craft, office and school supplies. C2F is recognized for setting industry standards by offering high levels of customer service and a comprehensive inventory of some 18,000 products representing over 300 vendors. 

 

"Boat Marina" is selling with a percentage to charity in Germany at the annual Art World Project in row 35 as part of the Spaltenstein-Project, where the funds will help three different childrens organizations. More details at http://www.artworldproject.com
 

Also Vida Craddock from VUGB Designs out of Los Angelos will be using my lighthouse series for clothing in an upcoming fashion design. 

 

My works have been juried and accepted into Loxly Gallery where 50 works will be sold as fine art prints. http://loxlygallery.com/news/
 

The new works I have completed since the last newsletter in June 08 are below and can be viewed at http://www.derekmccrea.50megs.com
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